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Dear William,

Thank you for your letter of 30 September regarding petition P-04-585
Changes to A494/A470 junction Dolgellau.

| am aware of local concerns about the safety of the A470/A494 Dolgellau
junction. | take matters of road safety very seriously and we are working
closely with the police on continuing investigations into the recent incidents.

As an urgent measure, temporary signals have been installed to control the
A470/A494 junction and these will remain in place in the short term.
Temporary CCTV is also being installed at this junction and at the A470/A493
junction, to allow us to analyse driver behaviour. It should also be noted that
the police have yet to conclude investigations into the cause of these incidents.
Once concluded my officials will be able to determine what actions will be
required in medium and long term to maintain the safety at the junction.
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